
 
 

 
 

 
 
April 13, 2006                    Las Vegas  

 (702) 486-2000 
Fax:  (702) 486-2045 

 
 
TO:  ALL LICENSED MANUFACTURERS AND INTERESTED 

PERSONS 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR INDUSTRY COMMENTS FOR PROPOSED 

POLICIES REGARDING MOBILE GAMING SYSTEMS  
 
 
 The State Gaming Control Board is developing certain policies to 
supplement the recently adopted Technical Standards for Mobile Gaming 
Systems. 
 

The proposed policies are attached.  Additional copies can be obtained on 
the Board’s website at http://gaming.nv.gov. 
 

The Board is requesting input on these proposed policies.  Please provide 
written comments and input on these proposed policies within 30 days of this 
notice. 

 
If you have any questions regarding the proposed policies, please contact 

Joe Bertolone, Technology Division, at (775) 684-7702. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark A. Clayton 
Board Member 

 
MAC:TF 
 
Attachment 
  
cc:  Dennis K. Neilander, Chairman 
       Bobby L. Siller, Board Member 
       Travis Foley, Lab Manager, Technology Division 
       Records and Research Services 
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